September 13, 2023

Los Angeles City Planning

Attn: Erick Marchena Attn: Claudia Rodriguez email: erick.marchena@lacity.org email: Claudia.rodriguez@lacity.org

Re: DIR-2023-4356-SPP and ENV-2023-4357-CE

9411 N Wexford Drive Tujunga

SUPPORT: 137 square foot addition to an existing covered area at the center of a single-family

residence.

The Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council (STNC) Land Use Committee (LUC) met on August 21, 2023 with Nathan Sewell, who represents the owner for the above reference project.

We are aware that the size of this property is what generated the SPP, however after getting a full explanation along with a picture, we support this project.

Sincerely,

Lydia Grant Present

Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council (STNC)

Email: president@stnc.org

Cc:

Councilmember.Rodriguez@lacity.org paola.bassignana@lacity.org

Nathan Sewell nathan@nsdesignsonline.com